
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
30th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Towneley Form will be visiting Towneley Garden Centre on Tuesday 11th 
November as part of their Independent Living Unit. We will arrive at approximately 
9.30am and leave at 11.00am therefore students will travel to school as normal.  
 
The purpose of this visit is to give students the opportunity to actively plan a journey 
to a chosen place and enjoy a retail experience at Christmas.  
 
We will be visiting the café as part of the trip and will enjoy a hot drink or a small snack 
on a Winter’s day. Please could you send some money in to accommodate this but no 
more than £5. Please complete the reply slip below and return to college as soon as 
possible.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Dani Poole 
 
Mrs D Poole  
HLTA  

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Towneley Garden Centre - DPO 
 
 
Student Name: _______________________________ 
 
I do/ do not give permission for my child to attend Towneley Garden Centre on 
Tuesday 11th December. 
 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current. 
 
 
Signed: __________________________  Date: _________________ 
 
 
  


